
MARCH 2019 
 WASHINGTON 

ELEMENTARY 

WASHINGTON  

ELEMENTARY 

3165 LANSING AVE NE 

SALEM OR 97301 

503-399-3193 

OFFICE HOURS 

7:45AMð4:30PM 

SCHOOL HOURS 

8:15AMð2:40PM 

WEDNESDAYS: 
9:15AMð2:40PM   

SCHOOL WEBSITE: 

https://
washing-
ton.salkeiz.k12.or.us/ 

Dear Washington community, 

Parent-teacher conferences are coming!  Wednesday, March 

20th in the evening from 4:30pm - 7:30pm and then all day 

on Thursday, March 21st from 7:30am - 7:30pm.  Spring 

Break begins Friday, March 22nd and we start back on Mon-

day, April 1st.  Teachers will not have enough time to confer-

ence with all parents.  If you get a request from your childôs 

teacher to have a conference, please respond promptly.  If 

you do not get a request from the teacher for a parent-

teacher conference and would still like to meet, please con-

tact your childôs teacher.  Teachers are excited to meet and 

share successes and growth from this school year and to 

make plans to continue positive growth.  I encourage you to 

come to parent-teacher conferences with any questions you 

might have.  We as a school community are focusing on 

growth for all of our students.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Scott Stenlund, Principal Washington Elementary 

 

Please keep your information current! You can log into 

Online Registration with your ParentVue account any time 

during the school year to update information. 



Parent handbooks are available online. 

SPANISH: https://salkeiz.k12.or.us/blog/wp-content/uploads/QAM-docs/INS-M005_es.pdf 

ENGLISH: https://salkeiz.k12.or.us/blog/wp-content/uploads/QAM-docs/INS-M005.pdf 

FOLLOW SALEM 
KEIZER PUBLIC 
SCHOOLS ON               
FACEBOOK &    
TWITTER 
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  н 

March 8 

March 22-29 (Spring Break) 

PARENT TEACHER 

CONFERENCES 

March 20* & 21 

*evenings only 
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MARCH 1-31: 
 

IN DISTRICT TRANSFER (IDT) 

APPLICATION WINDOW 
 

Detailed information is available at: https://salkeiz.k12.or.us/student-transfers/ 

Please contact school office staff if you have any questions. 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE FOR PARENTS OF 

5TH GRADE STUDENTS: 

 

Apply for secondary transfers MAR 1 - 31, 2019 

Current fifth grade students (entering sixth grade in September) 

who want to attend a school other than their assigned school next 

fall (2019-20 school year) must apply for in-district transfer 

(IDT) between March 1 and March 31, 2019. 

IDT applications received after March 31, 2019 will not 

be considered. 

IDT request forms can be picked up at any middle school office, 

and must be completed and returned to the studentôs assigned 

middle school during the application date window. There is no 

guarantee a transfer request will be approved. Students attending 

school on an IDT are not eligible for bus transportation. 

More information on the in-district transfer process can be found 
on the Student Transfers page on the district website, https://
www.salemkeizer.org/parents/student-transfers. 



KINDER REGISTRATION 

OPENS ON MARCH 5 

 

Students must be five years old on or before 

September 10 

 

Register at your neighborhood school 

What you need to bring with you: 

 

Birth certificate (proof of age) 

Proof of residence (utility bill, lease agreement) 

Immunization records 

 




